
Printed on: 31/01/2022 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/01/2022  14:44:472021/6230/T COMMNT Jan Brooker Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee

The two trees to be felled appear to be growing in unsuitable positions in the garden.  If they are felled and if 

there is space, they should be replaced with other suitable trees elsewhere in the garden.  The HCAAC would 

support any views of the resident's association on this application.
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